
 

Town of Grand Valley Operating Budget 2025 

 

Street Lights 

The Town provides street lights in the urban areas of Grand Valley, the hamlets of Colbeck and 

Monticello, and along Mount Haven Crescent. 

The electricity costs and any expenses related to the street lights is paid for by the special levy charged 

to property owners in those areas of Town. 

Surplus levy is transferred to a street light reserve to cover future costs. In 2024, costs exceeded 

revenues; therefore, any surplus for 2025 will be used to pay back the Town. 

In the capital budget, a proposal to add a streetlight at the Amaranth-East Luther and County Road 109 

intersection was included. Further review revealed that someone else had already installed the light, so 

this project has been removed from the budget. 


